
Payroll-Based Journal (PBJ) reporting 
Ready for mandatory CMS reporting to start July 1?

As mandated by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Service (CMS), all skilled nursing 
facilities must upload staffing and census data to a Payroll-Based Journal (PBJ) system 
each quarter – effective 3Q 2016. 

But, primeVIEW customers have an advantage – the option to add our new PBJ module 
to the dashboard. Use this module to:

• Monitor PBJ via an added reporting tab
• Compare labor and performance against Five-Star criteria 
• Automate mapping of current labor codes to CMS codes
• Add contract employees via a convenient data entry screen 
• Create a comprehensive XML file for quarterly upload to CMS

Protect your Five-Star Quality Rating with less effort 
and cost 
While PBJ reporting won’t play a critical role in CMS Five-Star ratings until 2017, you can’t 
waste time building a new reporting system. With primeVIEW’S PBJ module available 
now, you can focus entirely on proactive performance management – using accurate, 
timely, and actionable data.

ACT NOW to meet your deadline!
The clock is ticking. You need an effective PBJ reporting process in place by July 1 to meet 
the 3Q 2016 effective date. Final PBJ reporting must be uploaded to CMS within 45 days 
of each quarter’s end, so your first report is due November 14. 

Implementing primeVIEW’s add-on PBJ module takes an average of six weeks and 
depends on you and/or your payroll partner submitting the required data. So, don’t put it 
off.

6650 Sugarloaf Parkway   |   Suite 400   |   Duluth, GA 30097   |   Toll Free: 866-871-2888

Call 877-644-2306 today!

Act now to submit 
excellent 3Q 2016 
PBJ data – and meet 
the CMS deadline.
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